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To,
All PCsDA/PIFAs/CsDA/IFAs/RTCs
(Through Mail/CGDA WAN)
Subject : Correspondence to CGDA Office

Of Iate, it has been observed that a sizeable number of references/letters are being sent to
HQrs office without the approval of PCSDA/CsDA and it appears that these letters have been
marked to HQrs without the knowledge of senior functionaries in the field. It is also seen that
copies of internal letters/orders are also being marked to the HQrs office for information without
having seen by the HOO/HoD and where no role of HQrs is wanting at that stage. This is leading
to not only increase of avoidable communication to HQrs office but cases which need to be
referred to HQrs are not duly screened by the concerned authority.

2, The Competent Authority has taken a serious view of references being made to the HQrs
office without following due diligence and extant orders on the subject, In this connection a
references is invited to this HQrs letter no, AT-Coord/13039/VI dated 09.01.2023.

3. Accordingly, it is requested that all PCsDA/CsDA must ensure that all
correspondences/letters/references made to HQrs office should invariably be seen/approved by
the PCsDA/CsDA and copies of internal notings/letters should be strictly avoided to be sent to
this HQrs office. In case the letters sent to HQrs are not duly seen and approved by the
PCsDA/CsDA, the officers signing such letters would be required to explain the reasons for

doing so.
(Navpreet Kaur)
Sr. Dy. CGDA (Admin)
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